.ann Paton

From: Ailsa Teasdale

Sent: 18 July 2017 10:41

To: Planning

Subject: FW: NYM/2016/0368/FL Spring Farm, Littlebeck

From Sara Robln

Sent: 10 July 2017 16:10

To: Ailsa Teasdale

Cc: Rona Charles

Subject: NYM/2016/0368/FL Spring Farm, Littlebeck

Dear Ailsa
| have read the updated survey by Durham Wildlife Services. The report includes evening emergence and dawn re-
entry surveys of the building by three surveyors. The surveys showed quite a high amount of bat activity but no signs

of bats roosting in the building.

Planning permission can be given for the application and the Recommendations and Enhancements on page 12
could be conditioned.

Best wishes P

Sara 1

Sara Robin
Conservation Officer (Planning)
Yorkshire Wildlife Trust

Yorkshire Wildlife Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England Number 409650.
Registered Charity Number 210807. Registered Office: 1 St George's Place, York, YO24 1GN.






